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Walk-in hours
board room
Every Thursday in March from 14:00-15:00 ,
you are welcome to come by the board
room and ask us all the questions you might
have. Of course you are also welcome any
time you see us in there and you can always
approach us if you happen to come across
us. 

Updating the
website
To make it easier for associations to find everything they
need, we want to improve the website regarding the
information that can be found on it and how easy this can be
done. Therefore, we would like to hear from you what you
think could/should be improved or added to the website. If
you have any ideas about this, please reach out to us!

Sports Day
committee
Every year all sport boards come together at the sports
day. A fun day where you can get to know all your fellow
boards and do great activities together. This year, we
are still looking for a commitee to host this sports day! If
you are interested in doing so, please send an email to
board@sut.utwente.nl or reach out to us in person!

GNSK
On the 7, 8 and 9 June 2024 the multi-sport event the Great Dutch Student
Championships (GNSK) in it́s 64th edition will take place in Rotterdam! 💪🏼🇳🇱
Student athletes from all student cities in the Netherlands will compete in 12
different disciplines. The city with the highest score in the general classification
may carry the title of "Student Sports City 2024" ❤‍🔥💯
About the Registration: Registrations for the GNSK 2024 are open. Is your team
not yet registered over the SUT? -> Send us a mail to board@sut.utwente.nl and
secure your spot! Once wev́e registered you, your team can sign up through the
following link: https://www.aanmelder.nl/gnsk2024/registration 

Do you participate in an individual tournament such as Badminton, Esports
(Mario Kart), Fencing, Sport Climbing or Squash? Then immediately click on the
sign-up link mentioned above! sportsumbrellatwente_sut


